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NEXT WEEKS’ MEETING (17th  MAY)  

 

 

 

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we are unable to meet at the 

Grand Hotel next Tuesday and there are no other venues available 

to serve a meal. So, we will meet at: 

NATALIES RESTAURANT  

6.30 FOR 7PM 

WE WILL ORDER IN DOMINOES PIZZAS AND YOU WILL PAY 

ACCORDINGLY PLUS $3 PER HEAD FOR NATALIES SUPPLY 

OF CUTLERY, CROCKERY, GLASSES ETC. Drinks will be 

available at your charge.  

NUMBERS ARE CRITICAL FOR ORDERING SO PLEASE LET 

ROB EDWARDS KNOW IF YOU ARE NOT ATTENDING OR IF 

YOU DO NOT WISH TO HAVE PIZZA. 

SORRY BUT NO LATE (AFTER 6.30PM) APLOGIES.  
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      I trust all went well last Tuesday in our absence. Thanks to 

Rob and Don for officiating and hope you all enjoyed hearing 

about Rebekah’s mural project in Warrandyte.  

Our next meeting will be at Natalies so at least we will be 

back on familiar territory for our Membership workshop with 

Ian Ash. Rob Edwards is doing a mighty job trying to find us a 

permanent meeting venue but he is continually frustrated by 

the lack of options due to covid and staff shortages in the 

hospitality industry (along with most other industries). It is 

frustrating and I feel we are not progressing as a club and will 

not until we have some continuity. Not much we can do other 

than go with the flow and keep together as much as possible. 

Where ever we end up will be a comprimise and may not suit 

all of us. We will just have to accept what we can find.  

The end of the Rotary year is looming so our thoughts are 

starting to head toward changeover night and end of year activities. Watch this space for further 

information. Next Friday night is a District Presidents Meeting with current and incoming Presidents so 

there will undoubtedly be some feedback. DG Daryl wishes to Zoom into each club’s meeting for a 5 

minute talk so we will need 

to program him in and have 

our computer set up in such 

a way that we can all see 

him. More about that next 

week.  

Not much to tell you – I’m 

looking forward to Ian’s 

session next week to 

stimulate our minds about 

how we might go about 

finding new members. I 

hope you are feeling the 

same way. See you at 

Natalies on Tuesday, same 

time as usual. Thanks to 

Louise for the photos.  
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                                                 UPCOMING PROGRAM 

Tuesday 17th May  
Club Meeting: 6.30 for 7pm. 
 
NATALIES – pizza will be ordered in. You 
will pay Kevin via eftpos for your share 
plus $3 per head charged by Natalies for 
cutlery, crockery etc.  
 
NUMBERS WILL BE CRITICAL SO PLEASE 
LET ROB KNOW IF YOU ARE AN APOLOGY 
OR IF YOU DO NOT WANT PIZZA (in this 
case BYO food. Sorry but there will be 
NO alternative).  

 

MEMBERSHIP WORKSHOP 
Ian Ash from the District Membership team 
will assist us to develop some strategies to 
increase our membership. This is of major 
importance to the survival of our club so it 
will be essential for all those who are in 
town to be at the meeting.  
 
Chair:        Gavin Birch  
Property:  Rob Edwards 
Cashier:     Steve Latimer   
 

Tuesday 24th May  TBA  

Sunday 29th May Tunstall Market  

Tuesday 31st May  BOARD MEETING – with 2022-23 board members. 

Saturday 4th June Warrandyte Riverside Market 

Tuesday 7th June  TBA 

Tuesday 14th June TBA  

CHANGEOVER NIGHT DATE AND VENUE TBA  

Saturday 25th June  
District Changeover Night.  
 

A huge shout out to the Op Shop staff who have stepped 

in to take on extra responsibilities since manager Judith 

ended up in hospital and now in rehab. The Op Shop has 

been through the mill this year with it’s various mishaps 

and still the volunteers continue to carry on with immense 

dedication. 

Our club is extremely grateful for the work they do. 
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